
Hi, Fritz. 
  
It was nice to talk with you last night. I appreciate your suggestions, and I will ask my surveyor to join me at 

the Jan. 15 PB meeting. 
  
Attached are the soil scientist's writeup of the test pit results, and a JPEG that shows pit locations on each of the 

two potential lots. FYI, the two lots would be located in the first Cherry lane frontage of my property that 

you encounter as you drive away from Town Hall Road. The tax map/lot location is noted on the JPEG. 
  
Regards, 
  
Kurt Schreiber 
(cell # 603-848-9488) 

 


